
HOMEWORK!! 

*Keep reading every night 

for 20 minutes. 

*Please check your student’s agenda 

every evening. We are winding down 

to the end of the year when grades on 

homework is still very important to 

show all that your student knows.  

 Wow, the teachers here at 

Prairie could not be happier 

with the success of our stu-

dents for State Assessments!  

The kids did 

a great job at 

showing 

their pride! 

As a reward, 

the 3rd-5th 

graders will be going to a 

Wingnuts Baseball game on 

Wednesday May 9th. Please 

be looking for flyers coming 

home about bus cost and sack 

lunches. We will be happy to 

make a lunch here at school, 

which will be the same price as 

the usual lunch fee.  

Way to hit it out of the park 

Prairie Bulldogs! 

swestfall@usd261.com 

cblokzyl@usd261.com 

Wingnuts Baseball Game 
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Dates to remember: 

 May 4th—Field Day 

 May 9th—Wingnuts 

Baseball game 

 May 18th—Staff vs. 

5th grade Kickball 

game 

 May 21st—Talent 

Show 

 May 22nd—Last day 

of school  

Weather: 

National Severe Weather 
Week gave Prairie an oppor-
tunity to practice tornado safe-

ty procedures. Take the time 

as a family to review your 
severe storm procedures at 
home . 

Upcoming skills:  

Math:  Fractions 

Science: finishing up science curriculum 

Social Studies: Regions; states and capitals  

Reading:  Book Projects; Reader’s Theater 

***PENCILS*** 

Please re-stock your student’s 

supplies of pencils….we are 

out! 

 

"The beautiful thing about 

learning is that no one can 

take it away from you." 


